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PROPERTY TAX, RENT REBATE 
APPLICATION DEADLINE  

FAST APPROACHING
The June 30 application deadline for the state’s 2023 Property Tax/

Rent Rebate Program is coming soon. 
This year, more Pennsylvanians who are 65 or older, widows and 

widowers 50 years or older, and those 18 years or older with disabilities 
will be eligible to receive a rebate on the property taxes and rent paid 
last year. With Act 7 of 2023, the General Assembly passed the first 
expansion in 20 years with provisions for cost-of-living adjustments 
each year, increasing the income limits this year to $45,000 and the 
maximum rebate to $1,000. Applicants are encouraged to apply early. 
The Department of Revenue will start sending payments July 1. 

If you do not wish to apply online at www.mypath.pa.gov, 
assistance is available from my office at no cost. Please call my office at  
412-221-5110 to schedule an appointment.

Claimants can view information about their rebates and requirements 
online at www.revenue.pa.gov, or by calling, toll-free, 1-888-PATAXES. 

GRANTS AWARDED 
IN 46TH DISTRICT

So far this year, a number of grants have been awarded in the 46th 
Legislative District with money appropriated through legislation I 
supported. These grants include:

•	 $750,000 to the South Fayette Library from a Keystone Public 
Library Facilities grant to rehabilitate public library facilities.

•	 $258,750 to Oakdale from the Gaming Economic Development 
and Tourism Fund for a new roof system on the borough’s 
community center.

•	 $242,250 to McDonald Borough from the Greenway, Trails and 
Recreation Program to install restrooms at Heritage Park that 
comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act.

•	 $6,764 to Fort Cherry School District from a Food Service 
Equipment grant to purchase new food service equipment for 
its cafeterias. 

Congratulations to Alec Richards of South Fayette, 
Nathan Galon of Oakdale and Pranav Kunaparaju of 
South Fayette on their Eagle Scout Court of Honor. 
The young men are members of Boy Scout Troop 
248 of Oakdale.

On Earth Day, I was the guest storyteller at the 
Heritage Public Library in McDonald. I always enjoy 
promoting a love of learning with our youngest 
residents.

Shabby Chic Nail Boutique in Canonsburg celebrated 
its one-year anniversary with a ribbon cutting and 
was honored by the Observer-Reporter with a 2023 
Best of the Best Award in the nail salon category.

Cecil Township held its 13th annual Touch-a-Truck. 
Various trucks and equipment were on-site for 
exploration, including a transformer-style big rig. 
Delaney enjoyed checking out all the vehicles.

Members of the FFA from Fort Cherry School District were in Harrisburg 
for the annual Pennsylvania FFA State Legislative Leadership Conference.

The Canon-McMillan Girls Wrestling Team won the first ever PIAA Girls 
Wrestling Team Championship in March. The young women visited the 
Capitol and were recognized in the House chamber.

Congratulations to South Fayette High School’s students who spent 
the school year holding fundraisers for their mini-thon. They raised 
$338,205.15, which is the most by any mini-thon in history!
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VETERANS ASSISTANCE 
AVAILABLE

On the first Thursday of every month, a Veterans Administration 
service officer from the American Legion is available for appointments 
at my South Fayette district office.

The officer assists veterans for FREE in securing benefits and 
services from the U.S. Veterans Administration, including the following:

An appointment is necessary to meet with the service officer. 
Please call 412-221-5110 to schedule. 

In addition, then Pennsylvania Department of Military and 
Veterans Affairs (DMVA) helps connect veterans and their families 
with programs and services available to them after their service at  
www.dmva.pa.gov/VETConnect. 

DISTRICT OFFICE
300 Old Pond Road, Suite 205A

Bridgeville, PA 15017
Phone: 412-221-5110

CAPITOL OFFICE
Room 413, Irvis Office Building

PO Box 202046
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2046

Phone: 717-787-1281

CONTACT US

/RepOrtitay

RepOrtitay.com

@RepOrtitay

•	 Compensation.
•	 Education.
•	 Health care.

•	 Pension.
•	 Death benefits.
•	 Veterans’ benefits. 
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10TH ANNUAL 
VETERANS RECOGNITION 
LUNCHEON
Thursday, Oct. 17, Noon to 2 p.m.
Southpointe Golf Club
360 Southpointe Blvd., Canonsburg

While this event is free for veterans and their spouses, 
tickets are required. Please call my district office at 
412-221-5110 to RSVP by Oct. 1. No late registrations 
will be accepted. Space is limited to the first 200 
guests. Must be a constituent of the current 46th 
Legislative District to participate.


